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16th June 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Part of the National Music Curriculum is to expose children to different genres of music. 
  
On Friday 20th June we will be holding BB Fest –  a music festival at Burnley Brow school. 
 
Your child can come to school dressed in ‘festival wear’ (or in non-uniform). I have put some ideas 
below to help with this. Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather. 
 
Please can you provide your child with £1 on this non-uniform day, which will go towards school 
funds. 
  
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mrs Ball 
Class Teacher 
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